
   

 

 
 

 

To:      Carla Byrd, General Services Director  

From: George Pratt, Logistics Manager 

CC:     Chad Brocato, Jean Lafalaise   

Date:  February 3, 2022 

Re:     Bunker Gear/Fire Equipment, Supplies and Services 

At no additional cost to the budget Pompano Beach Fire Logistics Division 
is requesting approval to piggyback Lake County Florida’s Contract No. 
17-0606L “Fire equipment Parts – Supplies – Service” as needed, from 
Municipal Emergency Services.  Lake County issued Bid 17-606G and 
awarded a contract to this vendor.  This contract will be utilized for the 
purchase of bunker gear, various brands of parts, supplies, equipment, 
and services used by the Fire Department.  
 
The not-to-exceed threshold for this requirement is $225,000.00. 
 
The funding for this request has been budgeted for and would be utilized 
from multiple accounts 140-2231-522-52-51, 001-2210-522-5251, 140-
2231-522-5215, 001-2210-522-52-51, 140-2231-522-46-30, 001-2210-
522-46-30, 140-2231-522-46-40, and 001-2210-522-46-40 assigned to 
Fire Rescue.  
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